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PFAS Releases from Landfills:
Consideration of Air Emissions in Mass
Balances
BY: STEVE ZEMBA, PHD, PE, MATT ESTABROOKS, PE AND MEGHAN CLOSE ON MARCH 19,
2025

Dr. Stephen Zemba, PhD, PE; Matthew Estabrooks, PE; and Meghan Close recently collaborated on a
peer-reviewed article that examines the presence and management of PFAS emissions in Landfills.

The article appears in the March 2025 issue of EM Magazine, a publication of the Air & Waste
Management Association (A&WMA, www.awma.org), for which Steve Zemba served as a guest editor.
The issue is available for viewing on-line and the article can also be downloaded here.
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